Year 6 Summer Holiday Challenges
Please try some of these activities over the summer holidays!
1. Can you write a play
script and perform this
to your family or
friends?

2. Visit the library and

3.Try and read

find out about the

different types of

summer challenges they

books including stories,

have.

poems, non-fiction,
leaflets and comics.

4. Where would you like
to visit? Use your
researching skills to
learn about another
country.

5. Read a book by a new
author.

6. Find a nice spot
outside, look up at the
sky and see what shapes
you can identify from
the clouds. Have a go at
drawing them.

7. Play a board game
with your family. You
could challenge yourself
to create your own
board game!

8. Create your own

9. Bake off! Design your

code for someone to

own cake. You could

crack using shapes and

draw a picture or write

symbols to represent

a recipe.

10. Visit some
GoGoHares!

11. How quickly can you
list your 6,7,8,9 and 12
times tables? Write
down your time taken.

12. Can you draw a map
of your local area and
identify some
interesting landmarks?

13. Up-cycle some
materials that could be
made into something
new instead of throwing
them away.
16. Create your own
obstacle course. Time
yourself to see how
quickly you can complete
it.

14. Bird watching! How
many different types of
birds come into your
garden? Make a diary to
record them.
17. Create an acrostic
poem using SUMMER
HOLIDAY as your
theme. Can you make it
rhyme?

15. Make a times table
square. Can you shade in
all of the square
numbers?

19. Make a delicious
summer smoothie. How
many different fruits
can you use? Which
combinations worked
well together?

20. Write a diary entry
of an exciting day you
have had. Try to include
as many adjectives,
verbs, adverbs and
prepositions as you can!

21. Make a scrapbook of
all the tasks that you
have been able to
complete to show your
new teacher!

numbers.

18. Draw a picture of
somewhere new that
you visit. Carefully
sketch the landscape.

